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Thank You! 

We appreciate everyone’s patience and consideration to the contractors who are 
upgrading our shelter and playground area.  Just to be clear, we will still have our 

slide, merry-go round and swings, along with the new playground equipment 
which should be installed sometime in august.   

 
REMINDER: Permiits are required by Fremont County for any burning. Burning 
other than in a fire pit is not allowed in the city.  Make sure all fires are extinguished 
when you are finished.  Remember that leaves and grass do not burn well, they only 
smoulder and cause bad air quality and annoy your neighbors!  

 
 

 
 

 
Many have inquired about the dumpsters we 
have previously put out for June Clean-Up.  
Due to the cost last year of approximately 
$5,000, we chose not to use your tax money to 
bring in the dumpsters this year when people 
do not follow regulations; such as dumping 
tires, etc. We have made arrangements with 
the Fremont County Landfill to take any yard 
waste (trees, leaves, grass clippings) free of 
charge from June 22-June 26.  All other 
garbage will be charged according to the 
County Landfill Disposal Rate. You must 
show proof that you live in Newdale to qualify 
for the free yard waste disposal on these dates. 

   
FYI:  We have had some reports of incidents in our community.Keep 

your home place safe by locking your homes and your cars.
 

Time to Celebrate! 

“Newdale Fireworks July 9,2021” 
We are taking  DONATIONS to make this a fantastic 

show.  We need at least $5,000 to reach our goal. Please 
help by sending money in a separate check. You can drop 

it off in the city drop box by the post office.We will track 
it and keep you up to date on our progress. 


